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Kate Brown, Governor Salem, OR

Thank You

Fax (503) 98

July 2015

John W. Compton

2425 Wells Rd.

Elkton, OR 97436
pjco—pton@rconnects.com

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. I want to express
appr " iation for your cooperation in helping to improve stream flows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving instream lease IL-1031.
If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0898.

Sinc ely,

Codi lolmes
Instr m Lease Specialist

cc: Dave Williams, Watermaster District 15
File IL-1031

Enclosure





